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Original SWATeam Recommendation:  
 
The PWR SWATeam kindly requests that the following four improvements be made in the iBUY shopping 
dashboard.  
• Prioritize sustainable products (e.g. office paper, cleaning products) in the catalogue.  
• Prioritize sustainable and smart electronics (e.g. computers, monitors, TV’s, etc), that are certified as energy-efficient 
(Energy Star and EPEAT (Electronic Product Environmental Assessment Tool), rated computers and electronics to 
reduce energy consumption). 
• Develop a more logical search mechanism for the website so sustainable products are found quicker and 
prioritized.  
• Simplify “punchout vendor” catalogs and make them emphasize sustainable products. 
 
iWG Assessment of budget and policy impacts (check one): 
 
__X___moderate budget and/or policy impact    OR  _____ major budget and/or policy implications 
 
iWG Routing Need (check one): 
 
_____ more detailed study   OR __X__transmit recommendation    OR _____ forward to Sustainability Council 
 
iWG Routing Direction (department name, SWATeam, or Council): CFO c/o Gloria Keeley 
 
iWG Recommendation: We support this recommendation and suggest Gloria Keeley work directly with Aaron 
Finder to implement.  Please keep the Zero Waste SWATeam informed of progress, and let iWG know if you have 
any major questions. 
 
Individual comments are required from each iWG member (can be brief, if member fully agrees): 
 

iWG Member Name iWG Member’s Comments 

Ximing Cai 
(iSEE) 

I support this recommendation that will help move iBUY to a greener form and 
contributes to iCAP.  

Morgan White 
(F&S) 

 I am very happy to see this move forward. 

Alma Sealine 
(Student Affairs) 

I support this recommendation.  

Matthew Tomaszewski 
(Provost’s Office) 

I support the recommendation.  

Sandy Yoo 
(OBFS) 

I support the recommendation.  I look forward to seeing the iBUY website, once the 
proposed changes come on-line. 

John Dallesasse 
(Academic Senate) 

I support the recommendation.  



Renee Wiley 
(Facility Manager) 
 

I support this recommendation.  

Joe Edwards and  
Sarah Gediman 
(Student Sustainability 
Committee, SSC) 

This should be mandatory. I support this recommendation!  

Joey Kreiling and 
Jonah Messinger 
(SSLC) 

I support the recommendation and think it should be sent along to the applicable 
department(s).  

Bugra Sahin (ISG) I support this recommendation.  

 
Attach any comments from subject matter experts (with names and roles). 


